
Minutes of the Colorado QRP Club

January 12, 2008  (Saturday morning)

Location:
Offices of Milestone Technologies - Aurora, Co

Meeting started at 10:00am with a President’s greeting from Pete Inskeep NO2D...

Roll Call - sign up sheet was passed around fifteen members were in attendance.

Introductions 

Secretary Vince Kumagai was not in attendance No report was given and no minutes were given from the previous meeting.

Treasurer’s Report was given by Roger J. Wendell, the Club is solvent with about 2800 dollars in the paypal and checking combined, also the account were reconciled and will be reconciled once a year from now on.

Also discussed was possible use of 100ft crank up tower with TH6 form Jim N0TOA

AB0CD made call for any input on Aloha site 

Marshall gave a Fox Hunt report.

No old Business was discussed

No new business was discussed

Motion was given to adjourn, seconded and passed unanimously.

Meeting was followed by a Tower presentation By Mike K6AER and Jay KT5E

AB0CD showed the model # 70 AB0CD/K0FRP  K2

Marshall discussed the new Omni VII

Minutes submitted by Vice President Scott Garcia, KC0HSV, in the absence of Secretary Vince Kumagai

